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March 2025 

  
  

Dear Parent/Carer  
  

Re: Gospel Choir Concert, Friday 28th March 2025 – 6.00pm for 6.30pm Start, Palmers Green Campus.  

  
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to our Gospel Choir Concert taking place on Friday 

28th March, at our Palmers Green Campus. Doors open from 6.00pm for a prompt start at 6.30pm. 

  
Come along for an evening of live music, praise and worship, and support our amazing Gospel Choir. 

With over 50 students across the school, the choir continue to go from strength to strength. The 
students are all OUTSTANDING, so it really is a concert not to be missed.  

 
Our Gospel Choir Concert will showcase the hard work and talent of all the girls, especially following 

the outstanding feedback over recent years.    
  
The concert is being organised with the help of the Friends of St. Anne’s so please come along and 

support the choir and the school. Refreshments from our Bar will be available to purchase from 
6.00pm and during the interval.   

  
Tickets are on sale via our School E-Shop – an easy way, with no need to log into ParentPay.  To 

purchase tickets, please visit the School E-Shop here: https://goo.gl/KdNVwy  This also makes it easy 

for you to share the link with family and friends.  
 

Adult Tickets are £10.00, Student & Child Tickets are £5.00 (Under 5s go free) and we also have a 
Family Ticket Offer of £22.00 for two Adults & 2 Students.  

 

Anyone who does not have a student at the school can put their name in the ‘Child’s Name’ box. 

The email confirmation will act as your E-Ticket/s, you do not need to bring a paper copy as a list of 
all tickets purchased will be available on the evening. 

  
A direct link to the School E-Shop can also be found in the footer of our school website.   

  
We look forward to seeing lots of you on Friday 28th March 2020 from 6.00pm.   
  

Yours Faithfully  
  

 
 

Miss M Geraci  
Marketing & Special Projects Officer & Gospel Choir Co-ordinator 
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